
 
JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 
E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net                       Sunday, May 10, 2020 
http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 
Sunday School 9:00 AM— Ladies’ class via ZOOM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM (also online through the church Facebook page) 

Happy Mother’s Day 
Worship in Song 

Hymn #103                                               “Blessed Be the Name” 
Hymn #108                                 “Come, Christians Join to Sing”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Chorus                                                                “Mighty to Save”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Chorus                                                               “In Christ Alone” 
Special Music                                                         Jacklyn Stigge                                                    
 
Message                       Paul Carpenter      

“Caring for Believers Like Parents” 
1 Thessalonians 2:7-12 

Announcements 
Missionaries of the Week: Sam & Deb Dick 
*Like most people, COVID-19 has affected the programs and events that are normally 
run here at the Guest House and Training Center in Kansas City where we serve both 
Avant Ministries and Crossworld. The greater Kansas City area was given the “Stay at 
home” order beginning March 24 and has been extended to May 15. *For our office 
and Guest House/Training Center that has meant the cancellation of about 10 events 
that were to take place here on campus. In most cases, the events have not totally been 
cancelled, but instead have been shifted to some form of online meetings. *In the 
meantime, only a handful of “essential” workers continue to work on campus at this 
point. Our Guest House and Grounds staff who both live and work on campus have 
continued to work (while maintaining distance from each other). It has given us time 
to catch up on some much-needed deep cleaning and repairs that are virtually 
impossible to do while we have events going on. *There are lots of projects on the 
grounds that always get put on the back burner that we have also been able to get done 
during this time. So, while we are saddened by the pandemic, we are thankful that we 
are able to get to some of those neglected projects during this time. *Praise the Lord 
for the good health our staff of 7 (Training Center/Grounds and Maintenance) has 
maintained. *Pray for things to be able to open once again (of course in God’s time). 
We are praying that the Avant candidate orientation will be able to take place here as 
scheduled in mid-July. Pray for us to remain positive and to rejoice in the Lord in all 

circumstances. *Pray for a good housing solution for Brian and Susanna when their 
lease is up in June.  
 
 
 

 Evening Service  
 7:00 PM  

(ALSO ONLINE THROUGH FACEBOOK) 
 

Message                                                                          Paul Carpenter 
“The Five Major Covenants for the Nation of Israel” (Part III) 

2 Samuel 7:10-16 
 
There will be Q&A Bible Study this coming Wed, May 13, at 7:00 PM, in the 
church sanctuary and online via Facebook. If you plan to attend, please read the 
email again that was sent out by the Church Board on April 30 regarding some 
items that all of us must follow in order to be in compliance with the directives of 
our governor. Please talk to your family members and especially your children 
about these items. We must all strive to keep ourselves and our church family 
safe. 
 
We will be having a Virtual Vacation Bible School each day June 1-5. Plans are 
being made so that the kids can “attend” from home via a YouTube channel. We 
will keep you updated with information as we know more details. 
 
To continue giving your financial gifts to the church at this time, there are baskets 
on the table in the foyer or you can send your check to: Jansen Bible Church, c/o 
Daryl Drewes,  PO Box 141, Jansen, NE 68377  
 
FEBC Christian Ministry Scholarship 
  This scholarship is available for students who are regular attendees of an FEBC 
church and pursuing a biblical education. 
FEBC Continuing Education Scholarship 
  This scholarship is available for FEBC pastors or global partners who are 
pursuing additional education/training. Application deadline: May 31 
Email:info@febcministries.org  
https://www.fellowshipforward.org/scholarships.html 
 
This week PRAY for the COMMISSION ON EDUCATION. Pray for wisdom in 
selecting which applicants will be awarded FEBC scholarships. Pray for 
knowledge in how to encourage solid Christian Education in our churches. Pray 
for growth in the Commission on Education. 
 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: May 10 None   

 



May 17     May 24   
May 31     June 7 


